
 

 

 

 

 

 

AGREEMENT BY THE STANDING COMMITTEE OF THE INTERNATIONAL 

DOCTORATE SCHOOL’S BOARD OF DIRECTORS AT THE UNIVERSITY 

OF ALMERÍA REGARDING THE PRESENTATION OF A COMPENDIUM OF 

PUBLISHED ARTICLES THESIS, MARCH 16th, 2017. 

 
 
 

The Standing Committee of the International Doctorate School’s Board of 

Directors, at its meeting on 16th March 2017, 

 
 
 

AGREED: 
 

 
That the PhD students who were enrolled before the coming into force of the 

Official PhD Studies Regulations of the University of Almeria, approved by the 

Governing Council at its session on 24th February 2017, may submit their 

thesis as a Compendium of Published Articles, in accordance with the 

requirements established in the PhD Thesis Procedures Guide, approved by 

the Postgraduate Studies Committee on 15 March 2013. 
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